
Applications – September 2024 

EA nursery online applications will open on: 9th  January 
2024 at 12 noon and will close at 12 noon on the 26th 

January 2024. 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions  
 
The name of our nursery appears as Victoria NS 
(Belfast) and its address is Victoria Parade, Belfast. 
  
Children should be aged 3 on or before the 1st July 2021, i.e. born between 2nd July 
2020 and 1st July 2021.  
However, from time to time we have some vacancies for underage children an 
application form for these age groups must be submitted. 
For more information or support with the process please contact our school 
 

 

 
 

Growing and Learning Together 

www.victorianursery.org.uk 

02890744247 

info@victorians.belfast.ni.sch.uk 
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